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Playground Replacements, Refurbishments and Repairs: 

1.  Full replacement of the existing play equipment at Laughlin Park is anticipated to 

be completed by the end of December.   

2.  Full replacement of the missing play equipment at Oak Park is expected to be 

completed by the end of January this year.  

3.  Full replacement of the missing play equipment at Swenson park is expected to 

be completed by the end of February next year.  

4.  Full replacement of the existing play equipment at American Legion is 

anticipated to be completed by the end of March next year.  

5.  

 

VOLUNTEER EVENTS 

Parks staff identified six parks with the Solid Waste Division for beautification events for 2022. 
 

PROJECTS 
Work began in November for the Weber Events Center Tree Trimming for Nighttime Visibility 

and Pedestrian Safety project.  Most of the trimming is complete and the trees should be 

removed soon.   

 

Stribley Ball Field Lighting project has completed phase one which is the removal of the old 

poles, construction of the new light foundations, and the wiring being run between the new light 

pole sites.  Phase 2 of the project will start after the new year when the light poles arrive.   

 

Resurfacing of basketball, tennis and handball courts continues throughout the parks system. 

115.5 courts have been resurfaced.  When the weather improves in the spring 2 more projects 

will begin to repair 11.5 courts that required additional levels of resurfacer and concrete 

repairs.     

 

GRANTS 
The Public Works Department will be submitting a Per Capita grant from the Proposition 68 

funding to obtain $177,000 to renovate the surfacing at Van Buskirk Park playground.  This 

project will be done sometime within the next 18 months.  
 


